
Centenary 
Friday, October 27, 2017 - Lawson Hall 
The History Department celebrated its centenary in 2017.  On October 27, 2017 there was a celebration 
of the department and a commemoration of the way Western faculty and students have contributed to 
our understanding of the past, especially Canada’s history. 

As 2017 is also the sesquicentennial of Canada, we organized three events that connect Western’s 
History Department and 150 years of Canadian history: Greatest Canadian Competition, Historians 
Between Two Ferns, and an Historical Knowledge Contest. 

1:00 - 1:30 
Welcome Gathering and Cake 
(Lawson Hall Main Foyer) 

1:15 - 1:30 
Short Tour of Lawson Hall (2 Floors) 
(Lawson Hall 2270D) 

1:30 - 2:30 
Greatest (Dead) Canadian Competition 
(Lawson Hall 2205) 

2:30 - 3:00 
Visit the Medical Artifact Collection 
(Lawson Hall 2260) 

2:30 - 3:00 
Visit the Digital History Lab 
(Lawson Hall 2270B) 

3:00 - 3:15 
James J. Talman Room Dedication 
(Talman Room - Lawson Hall 1218) 

3:15 - 4:00 
Historians Between Two Ferns 
(Talman Room - Lawson Hall 1218) 

4:00 
Historical Knowledge Contest 
(Lawson Hall Main Foyer) 

 

Historical Exhibits on Display 

For a campus accessibility map, please visit: accessibility.uwo.ca/resources/maps/index.html. 

For more information, please e-mail: history-inquiries@uwo.ca. 
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